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POOL ACTIVITIES 

With the warm weather creeping its way back, 
now is the opportunity to partake in some aqua 
based activities. 

Two great opportunities coming up are:  

 

 
 

 
 

 
Flippa Ball is a fun, introductory, non-contact 
version of the game of water polo, the oldest 
Olympic team sport in history! Whether you are 
sports mad or just love cooling off in the water 
then this is the sport for you.  
 
Come down on October 6th and 13th and take 
part in a fantastic day at the pool where you will 
learn some new skills and play some games. 
Remember to pack a water bottle and 
appropriate swimwear, sunscreen will be 
provided at the pool. 
 
For more information, contact Davis Verboon on 
9191 0910 or davis.verboon@sdwk.wa.gov.au  
 
The Derby Splash’n’Dash will be on again 
towards the end of October (dates TBA) so now 
is the time to start getting ready for either the 
short or long course with some swimming and 
running practice in.                           

ANIMAL REGISTRATION 

Cat and dog registrations are coming up on the 
1st November so it is time to consider whether 
you have any that are required to be registered.   

Dogs over the age of three months are required 
to be registered and all new dogs registered for 
the first time or are transferred to a new owner, 
need to be microchipped. 

You will be required to provide proof that your 
dog has been microchipped by providing the 
microchip number. 

Cat registrations are also are due on the 1st 
November.  All cats that have reached six 
months of age are required to be sterilized 
microchipped and registered. 

Further information is available on the Shire’s 
website. 

 

DON’T FORGET 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information about these can be found on the 
Shire’s website at www.sdwk.wa.gov.au 
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